Email decision
Dear all,
Thanks to those who responded to this email decision.
It was RESOLVED that Council approves to keep the allotment fees at the current cost of £21.50 for the Gray's site and £27 for the St George's site.
In favour: Cllrs Alexander, Barley, Kilmurray, Travis, Cowley, Hart and Clark
Against:
Abstain:
It was RESOLVED that Council approves keep the standard rate and community rate for the hire of the pavilion at the same price, and to increase the football pitch hire from £35 per match to £40.
In favour: Cllrs Alexander, Barley, Kilmurray, Travis, Cowley, Hart and Clark
Against:
Abstain: